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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PARAGUAY OFFERING TO HOST 

THE THIRD MEETING OF MINISTERS AND HIGH AUTHORITIES 

OF SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT IN THE FRAMEWORK OF CIDI

PERMANENT MISSION OF PARAGUAY
TO THE 

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

No. 1388-14/MPP/OEA
Ref:  Social Development


The Permanent Mission of Paraguay to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Organization of American States (OAS)—Executive Secretariat for Integral Development—and has the honor to forward to the member states the offer of the authorities of the Secretariat for Social Action of Paraguay to host the Third Meeting of Ministers and High Authorities of Social Development of the OAS, on a date to be decided in due course.


In that regard, the Government of Paraguay reaffirms its renewed commitment to social development in the Americas and its interest in continuing to strengthen the regional mechanism for the social policies coordination at the hemispheric level, in keeping with the principles enshrined and commitments established in the “Declaration of Asunción on Development with Social Inclusion,” adopted on the occasion of the forty-fourth regular session of the OAS General Assembly.

The Permanent Mission of Paraguay to the Organization of American States (OAS) avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Organization of American States (OAS)—Executive Secretariat for Integral Development—the assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., October 21, 2014

Organization of American States (OAS)

Executive Secretariat for Integral Development

Washington, D.C. – United States of America
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